
We ask that you kindly place this alert on your shelves where the Raid® Outdoor Ant 
Nest Destroyer 2 and Raid Max® Wasp & Hornet Foam Bug Killer 2 are located.  
  
----------------  cut  ------------------  cut  ----------------------  cut  -------------------------  cut  ----------------- 

 

Dear Raid® Outdoor Ant Nest Destroyer 2 and Raid Max® Wasp & Hornet Foam Bug Killer 2 

consumers,  

  

Raid® has initiated a recall of the Raid® Outdoor Ant Nest Destroyer 2 and Raid Max® Wasp & 

Hornet Foam Bug Killer 2 due to a quality issue involving can leakage. We determined that this 

issue is limited to cans manufactured at a specific facility and impacts only these two products in 

our Canadian market.  

  

Consumers can visit our dedicated microsite at www.raidrecallcanada.com and submit their 

Product UPC & Lot Code to confirm whether they have the affected product. Via this website, 

consumers can claim a refund for their product purchase. 

  

Please check your local solid waste agency to properly dispose of this compressed gas aluminum 

aerosol product.  

 

 
----------------  cut  ------------------  cut  ----------------------  cut  -------------------------  cut  ----------------- 
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